
   
 

INFORMATION SHARING REPORT 

June 21, 2021 

 

 

Welcome: 
Kristina “Kris” Smith, has joined the City of Punta Gorda staff as an Executive 

Assistant with the Punta Gorda Police Department.  

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations! 
The fire department completed a promotional process for a Lieutenant vacancy 

within the department. A total of five personnel went through the process and all 

performed very well. With only 1 spot currently available, the department would 

like to congratulate Justin Bala on his promotion to Lieutenant. Great job to all 

the participants and we are lucky to have such great personnel ready to step up 

and lead!  

 

 

The Big Red Bus! 
The Big Red Bus will be at City Hall June 22 from 10 am to 

2:30 pm. Donors will receive a $20 eGift card, a OneBlood t-

shirt, and a Chick-fil-A card for a free chicken sandwich. Also, 

they will receive a wellness checkup including COVID-19 

antibody test, blood pressure, temperature, iron count, pulse 

and cholesterol screening. Appointments are STRONGLY 

ENCOURAGED.   

 


